
City of Isle of Palms, South Carolina 

Official Sealed Bid Opening 

RFB 2022-02 Construction of 34A Beach Access Boardwalk 

Council Chambers, City Hall 

1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms 

 

Present: Douglas Kerr, Deputy City Administrator  

 

Deputy City Administrator announced the sealed bid opening of the Request for Bids 2022-02 

Construction of 34A Beach Access Boardwalk. The RFB was advertised in accordance with the 

City’s Procurement Code.  

 

Bids: 

1. Pyramid Contracting - $332,922.00 

2. IPW Construction Group, LLC - $304,048.00 

 

 

Administrator Fragoso stated that the bids will be evaluated for accuracy and compliance with  

the specifications defined in the RFB. A recommendation for award will made to City Council  

on Tuesday, August 23, 2022. 


